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Upcoming Events 

Sunday,  October 17,  2021 

 10:30 AM Worship Service (Nursery available) 
Tuesday, October 19, 2021 

 7 PM Men’s Bible Study—Teen Room 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 

 6 AM Morning Prayer—Auditorium.  

 7 PM Women’s Bible Study—Zoom 

Thursday, October 21, 2021 

 6 PM Home Fellowship—104 Kelly St. 

Lead Pastor:  John Aden Long 
john@sitkagraceharbor.com 
 

Associate Pastor: Stewart T. Pook 
stewart@sitkagraceharbor.com 
 

Pastor Emeritus: Skip Clark 
skipclark7@gmail.com 
 

Elders 
Sam Carter 
Jack Davis 
Vaughn Hazel 
Eric Holmgren 
Scott McArthur 
Aaron Routon 
 

Deacons 
Jayson Christner  
Kyle Ferguson 
David Urias 
 

Office Manager:  Candice Carter 
Book keeper:  Eileen Chanquet 
graceharbor1904@gmail.com 
 

Office email:  
graceharbor@acsalaska.net 
Website: www.sitkagraceharbor.com 
 

Upward, inward and outward. That is a phrase that some Christians 

use to describe their relationship with God, themselves and with oth-

ers. We look upward to God for our salvation, for our new identities 

and for the power to live for Him. We look inward to see where we 

need to repent of sin, receive His forgiveness and to apply His Word. 

And we look outward to see others and to relate to them with the 

fruit of the Holy Spirit and to live with others in God glorifying ways. 

Nowhere is this dynamic more visible than in our homes and work 

places. No mater our current role or responsibilities, we are all in 

that relational loop - upward, inward and outward. This weekend we 

will be looking at the roles, responsibilities and authority framework 

that God has designed specifically for families and workplaces. Come 

and join us as we see God’s amazing and enduring design for the 

home as well as vocational settings as we continue our study in the 

Book of Colossians.  

Stewart for the Grace Harbor Elder Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you want someone to pray with you?   

Please call the church office at 907-747-5706. 

Please join us for the baptism of Matt Tuten 

following the Sunday service at Back Beach 

across from the Sawmill Creek Plaza! 

http://www.forministry.com/99835tbc

